
         Monadnock Regional School District 
             CRC Meeting Minutes 
         January 21, 2020 
                          SAU Conference Room, Swanzey, NH 
 
Members Present: Kristie Wilder, Betty Tatro and Kristen Noonan.  
 
Also Present: Lisa Witte and Laura Aivaliotis, Recording Secretary 
 
1. Public Comments: There were no public comments.  
 
2. Approval of Minutes: MOTION: K. Noonan MOVED to approve the October 15, 
2019, CRC Meeting Minutes as presented. SECOND: K. Wilder VOTE:  Unanimous for 
those present. Motion passes.  
 
3. New Business: 
  a. Schedule Listening Sessions: B. Tatro will ask the committee 
members to contact the principals for times and places for the Listening Sessions at 
their schools. The contacts for Richmond and Roxbury will be the Selectmen. K. 
Noonan will contact Dr. Stone and L. Stevens. K. Wilder will contact L.Spencer. B.Tatro 
will contact Gilsum, N. Moriarty for a session in Richmond and N. Mosher for a session 
in Roxbury. L.Witte explained this is the Board’s Presentation, not the administration’s. 
B. Tatro explained the task is to complete the Listening Sessions in March. MRMHS 
(Swanzey) will be first for the sessions. The presentations will focus on the schools, K. 
Barker’s presentation, the reports, and the cost. The presentation will not be long. There 
will be discussion on the warrant and the 1.4 million dollars from the State. L. Witte will 
refer to the timeline in the presentation. She suggested a weeknight at 6:00 PM. The 
presentation will not last more than an hour. She would also encourage Board Members 
to attend the sessions in their towns, not just the administration. Emphasize the facts 
sheets and that the schools will be brand new.  
  b. Timeline-K. Noonan: K. Noonan explained L. Witte has been 
working on the timeline and it is on the website. There are links to the H.L. Turner 
Report, every single meeting, video, and K. Barker’s presentation. The projections are 
also included along with the best-case scenario. K. Noonan thanked L. Witte for the 
work on the timeline.  



  c. Electronic Sign-R. Schafer: B.Tatro has not contacted R. Schafer 
regarding the sign. L. Witte suggested the dates of the listening sessions should be 
posted on the electronic sign.   
  d. Radio Station-L. Witte: K.Wilder asked about the Letter to the 
Editor and if it has to be approved by the Board. The committee is okay to send the 
letter. L. Witte suggested using the letter to announce the dates of the sessions. K. 
Wilder will contact C. Coates regarding the radio interview and L. Witte will contact D. 
Mitchell.  
 
L. Witte will create a card to hand out which can be scanned to go to the website.  

 
4. Setting next meeting’s date, time and agenda: February 18, 2020 at 5:30 PM.  
 
5. Public Comments: There were no public comments. 
 
6. Adjourn: MOTION: K. Noonan MOVED to adjourn the meeting at 6:25 PM. 
SECOND: K. Wilder. VOTE: Unanimous for those present. Motion passes.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Laura L. Aivaliotis 
Recording Secretary 
  
 
 


